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Warm Clothes Needed 
 

 

 

Cold nights are upon us and we’d like to collect some warm garments for 
those who need them. For the next three weekends, there’ll be a large bin 
in the vestibule near the entry to the chapel to receive gently used 
garments. Last year, we received aver 500 garments.

 

Thank you for your thoughtfulness. 
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